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Keith Marshall

From: Barnabas PPG <barnabas.ppg@gmail.com>
Sent: 12 December 2019 12:46
To: Barnabas PPG
Subject: Barnabas PPG Monthly Bulletin, December EXTRA
Attachments: BB28-1UP.pdf; 2020_Dates.pdf

To All Barnabas PPG Members … 
[Printed copies to those PPG members without email] 
  
[If you can’t read any of the attached documents, or want printed copies of anything mentioned, please contact me and I’ll try to 
send you a copy.] 
  
Welcome to an extra December bulletin with a couple of updates for PPG members.   
  
  
Barnabas Bulletin 
The December issue of the Practice’s newsletter, Barnabas Bulletin, is now available, slightly later than planned – apologies! 
A copy is attached and printed copies should be available in the waiting area in the next 24 hours. 
 
 
2020 Meeting Dates 
I’ll send the minutes of yesterday’s AGM in due course, but meanwhile an update on meetings for next year. 
 
After some discussion the group agreed to move the meetings from Wednesday lunchtime to Tuesday lunchtime, for three 
reasons: (a) the church hall is likely to be warmer (even heated!) on a Tuesday, (b) I’m aware that some members can’t normally 
attend on a Wednesday; they may be able to on a Tuesday, (c) the Practice suggest they should find it easier for one of the 
doctors or nurses to join the meeting on a Tuesday. 
 
Meeting dates for 2020 are therefore: 
· Tuesday 11 February 
· Tuesday 7 April 
· Tuesday 9 June 
· Tuesday 11 August ** 
· Tuesday 13 October 
· Tuesday 8 December 
** All meetings are at 1300 hrs in St Barnabas Church Hall, except the August dates which is social and will be at 1800 hrs in the 
Greenwood pub. 
 
There’s a flyer attached, which also contains the dates for our monthly “Meet the Patient” sessions and provisional dates (in June) 
for the Practice’s annual survey. 
 
Please put the dates in your new diary, and pin the flyer on your noticeboard or fridge door. 
 
 
Have a peaceful, and restful, Christmas and a healthy and happy New Year.  
 
Keith 
———————————————————————————— 
Keith Marshall, Chairman, Barnabas PPG 
76 Ennismore Avenue, Greenford, UB6 0JW 
Phone: 020 8864 7993      Mobile: 07847 149 417 
Email: barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or kcm@cix.co.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/  
———————————————————————————— 
You have received this email as a member or associate of Barnabas PPG. 
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, or remain a member of this group,  
please reply to this email with UNSUBSCRIBE in the Subject line. 
[Please do NOT use “Reply All”.] 
———————————————————————————— 
 
 

mailto:<barnabas.ppg@gmail.com>
mailto:barnabas.ppg@gmail.com
mailto:kcm@cix.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/

